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On Wednesday, August 15, 2018, between 3:30 PM 
and 6:30 PM, the Torrance Police Department 
conducted an HVE operation at the intersection of 
Crenshaw Boulevard and Pacific Coast Highway. 
The Department received several reports of traffic 
concerns in this area.  In response, several motor 
officers devoted their time by balancing traffic 
enforcement and educating the community.   
 
The Torrance Police Department is committed to 
traffic safety through education, visibility and 
enforcement in an effort to decrease traffic collisions 
and save lives.  
 
The Torrance Police Department is grateful to 
partner with our community in this endeavor to help 
keep our streets safe.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sergeant Ronald Harris 
Torrance Police Department Public Information Officer 
(310) 618-5688 
Rharris@TorranceCa.gov  # # # 

 25 drivers were GIVEN WARNINGS  
 8 drivers were cited  for SPEEDING  (one in excess of 70 mph) 

 6 drivers were cited for USING THEIR CELL PHONES 

 2 drivers were cited for a RED LIGHT VIOLATION 

  
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